
Town Website, www.westboylston-

ma.gov/town-meetings

Town Offices, Beaman Library,

Municipal Lighting Plant

Dear Resident: 

Town Meeting is an opportunity for

registered voters to participate in West

Boylston governance by voting on annual

budgets and operating expenses, town by-

laws and special issues raised by the Select

Board or Town Residents.

The second Semi-Annual Town Meeting of

2022 is scheduled for Monday, October 17,

2022 at 7:00 pm. Middle/High School

Auditorium, 125 Crescent Street.

The following will help you prepare for the

Town Meeting.

Warrant

The warrant is available from:

1.

2.

Your Select Board looks forward to seeing

you and your fellow citizens at the October

17th Semi-Annual Town Meeting!

Sincerely,

Barur R. Rajeshkumar, Chairman

TOWN MEETING

SEMI-ANNUAL TOWN
MEETING: 
MON. OCT. 7 @7PM

STATE ELECTION: NOV. 8
7AM - 8PM @SENIOR
CTR.- 120 PRESCOTT ST.

LAST DAY TO REGISTER
TO VOTE FOR STATE
ELECTION: OCT. 29

FALL FEST: OCT. 22 
11AM - 5PM @COMMON

I M P O R T A N T
D A T E S

"Small Town, Big Heart"
Town of West Boylston

Board of Selectmen
Barur R. Rajeshkumar, Chairman

TOWN MEETING
QUESTIONS?

Contact Town Administrator
Jennifer Warren-Dyment

(774) 261-4088
jwarren@westboylston-ma.gov

http://www.westboylston-ma.gov/town-meetings


Seasonal Message from the DPW Director 

WBPA-TV Public Access TV
Channels  

Channel 191 Public
Channel 192 Educational
Channel 194 Government

Salt before the storm to prevent ice.
Remove snow manually before applying any salt
or sand.
Apply salt and sand sparingly.
Clean up any extra or spilled salt and sand.
Store salt and de-icing chemicals carefully, away
from drinking water supplies.
Do not dispose of snow in waterbodies.
Select non-toxic de-icing products.

Things You Can Do to Protect Water Quality
and Prevent Pollution

For more information, call the Town

of West Boylston DPW at 

(508) 835-4820

Winter Stormwater Stewardship
Salt and sand used to de-ice driveways and
sidewalks keeps us from falling.  However,
stormwater runoff flowing down streets and over
land can collect winter sand, road salt, and more.
What goes into our storm drains goes directly into
water bodies and carries whatever pollutants it
may pick up along the way.  Too much salt or sand
can pollute our waterways. 


